
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Sophie Hewitson, for a 
great attitude and enthusiasm  
during rehearsals! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 1st December 2017 

Year 2 -  Logan Kidd, for               
enthusiasm and a great attitude to 
everything he does. 

Year 3 -  Isla Eastwood, for having 
a great week in class and getting 
straight on with her work. 

Year 4 -  Padma Nair, for having a 
fantastic attitude to work and 
school. She’s always helpful and 
polite. Keep it up! 

Year 5 -  Lydia Wain, for excellent 
answers on Viking day. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  Mia McCombie 
Year 1 -  Miles McCracken 
Year 2 -  Thomas Burton 

Year 3 -   Beth Poole 
Year 4 -  Benedict Hoskyns-

Abrahall 
Year 5 - Ruby Walton  

Year 6 - Luke Beddard 
 

Reception -  Alice Brooks, for     
being so enthusiastic with         
everything and having great     
general knowledge! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  2 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  4 
This week’s attendance is 

96.5% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -   Thomas Powner 
Year 1 -    Henry Lees 

Year 2 -  Michael Vickers 
Year 3 -  Poppy Astrop 
Year 4 -  Ava Hewitson 

Year 5 - James Hallimond 
Year 6 -  Oliver Hawgood 

 

 
 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
Friday 8th December - Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper 

day. 

Wednesday 13th December - EYFS Christmas performance 

10:00am & 5:00pm. 

Monday 18th December - Carol Service 6pm in Church. 

Monday 18th December - EYFS Christmas party. 

Tuesday 19th December - KS1 Christmas party. 

Wednesday 20th December - KS2 Christmas Party. 

Thursday 21st December - Last day of term. 

Year 6 -  Emma Newberry, for    
giving extra effort in everything 
she does. 

Our School Buddies! 
Reception - Mia McCombie & Anthony Ferguson. 

Year 1 - Ella Walton & Hal Houghton 

Year 2 - Maisie McCombie & Thomas Burton. 

Year 3 - Elizabeth Richards & Jacob Killeen. 

Year 4 - Katie MacLeod & Reilly Milner. 

Year 5 - William Bellas-Carter 

Year 6 - Finley Shepherd & Libby Cook. 

Polite Reminder 
Please could parents refrain from parking in the Broumley Court 

estate when dropping off and collecting children.  This is a     

private estate and parking is for residents only. 

                        Have you signed 

               Up yet? 
           Www.marvellousme.com 


